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The proposed bill 3824 should be opposed due to scope of practice expansion of the 

PT's and their assistants PTA's to allow venipuncture, spinal and extraspinal 

manipulation, and administration of vaccines.  The education background is not in 

place for them to perform these skilled services and poses a danger on the general 

public if they were allowed to do so.  Additionally they are attempting to limit the use 

of descriptors surrounding “physiotherapy” and “physical therapy”. The Oregon 

Chiropractic and Acupuncture associations strongly oppose this bill.  Please vote no.  

Thank you. 


